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Addendum II 

February 18, 2024 

RE:  Correction to Title of the Request for Proposals  

NOTICE: The Request for Proposals (RFP) title posted in Addendum I on February 14, 2024 

and appearing below contains a clerical error.   

RE:  REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT    

SERVICES for June 2024 to June 2025  

    The Title Should Read:  

RE:  REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS:  FOR ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT    

SERVICES FEBRUARY 2024 to FEBRUARY 2025 FOR THE CITY OF CAMDEN 

REDEVELOPMENT AGENCY  

All other terms and conditions of the solicitation remain as is. 

Issued by: 

Olivette Simpson 

Interim Executive Director 

February 18, 2024  

  


